



































10/24/23, 8:58 AM Pesetsky and Bookman Mail - Introduction - 154 Orchard Street

M GITIEII i| Johana Salinas <johana@pb.law>

Introduction - 154 Orchard Street

Luccas Leite <luccasleitenyc@gmail.com> Mon, Oct 23, 2023 at 11:49 PM
To: orchardstblockassociation@gmail.com, Johana Salinas <johana@pb.law>

Members of the Orchard Street Block Association,

I am writing to introduce myself and hopefully establish a long lasting, positive relationship with my prospective neighbors
on Orchard Street. My family are restaurateurs, currently owning Beija Flor, a vibrant Brazilian bar and restaurant in Long
Island City. My purpose in reaching out to you is to express my strong interest in becoming a part of the Orchard Street
community and becoming a tenant at 154 Orchard Street.

Allow me to provide you with some background on Beija Flor - Our restaurant is a celebration of Brazilian culture, offering
an authentic and immersive dining experience that combines delicious Brazilian cuisine, live music, and a warm and
welcoming atmosphere. Beija Flor is a staple for the Brazilian community and the neighborhood, and | am eager to bring a
similar experience to the Lower East Side with tasteful live bossa, jazz and samba, authentic Brazilian cuisine and
delicious cocktails. Our proposed hours of operations are Monday through Friday 4pm-2am, Saturday & Sunday 11am -
2am.

| have a strong commitment to being a responsible and engaged member of the community. | pledge to be a good
neighbor, respecting the character of the neighborhood and contributing positively to its vibrant culture. We are dedicated
to providing a positive experience to our guests, supporting our employees, and engaging in our community.

| would be interested in meeting with members of the Orchard Street Block Association to learn more about your
expectations and concerns. Your insights and guidance are invaluable to me in ensuring that our vision aligns with the
values and interests of the community. | would be delighted to answer any questions you may have and address any
potential issues..

| am excited about the prospect of joining the Orchard Street community, and | look forward to the possibility of working
together to create a positive and welcoming atmosphere for all.

Please feel free to reach out to me via email or at 718 433 8812 to schedule a meeting or discuss any questions or
concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

Luccas Leite
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